

COMITE DE JUMELAGE AGEN - LLANELLI



Twinning Committee

Chairman :Villa.alain@wanadoo.fr

AGEN, 11th July 2018

To Eirwen Stephens, Llanelli Ramblers

Dear Eirwen,

Allow me on behalf of the Agen-Llanelli Twinning committee to express my most sincere thanks to you for organising this heritage walk and attending Christian Moulie's concerts.

The Agenais found the walk very informative on the history of your

town.

I also wish to thank your president and the Ramblers who took part in the programme of the Agen delegation. They told me how exceptional your welcome had been.

I want to pay tribute to the Llanelli Ramblers who have successfully exchanged with their Agen counterparts for 12 years now.

Long live the friendship and the exchanges between our two towns.

Alain Villa, chairman

Hills